
ZACK & PAOLA
SCOTLAND

VOL.

May - August 2025

SCOTLAND FOR JESUS

Short Deputation

 Thank you for your
prayers and support as

we continue to serve
and disciple in

Scotland. We believe
God has even greater

things ahead!

    We are so thankful to share
with you what God has done
during our recent two-month
deputation in America. Our
purpose was to raise funds for
our visas, and along the way we
witnessed the Lord’s hand
working in powerful and
miraculous ways.

     Throughout our journey, God
opened doors for us to meet
wonderful people and minister
in places we never imagined. 

    Each connection was a
testimony of His faithfulness
and provision. We are humbled
by the generosity, love, and
prayers of those we met, and
we return encouraged and
strengthened for the work
ahead

We are excited to share how
God is moving in our Spanish
language service! The ministry is
growing, and we have been
blessed to see people coming
together faithfully to learn,
worship, and grow in their walk
with God.

 We have begun discipleship
classes where believers are
being strengthened in their
faith. Every week, we also
gather in a house group,
studying God’s Word, and
encouraging one another. It has
been a joy to watch lives
transformed and relationships
with the Lord deepen.

Back in the UK


